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The Pegswood Post Journalism Club – 3.15 - 4.15pm 
 

Dear Parents, 

  
I am delighted to announce that I have arranged a journalism club aimed at Year Six children which 

will be starting on Tuesday 20th September. The children will be creating a newspaper to share with 

you all about school and other topics that capture their imaginations. I hope that this will encourage 

them to take part in celebrating all the exciting things that happen at Pegswood Primary School 

whilst also developing their writing skills. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 
Miss France 

 

  

 

 I wish / do not wish my child      to join The Pegswood Post Journalism 

Club. 

  
Signed _________________________________________  

  
Date ____________________ 
  

 

 


